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Welcome everyone to the 10th Anniversary Celebration 
Newsletter. A huge óThank youô to all our friends, sup-
porters and donors who have made this anniversary 
and celebration possible.  

In this special anniversary edition apart from featuring 
our wonderful achievements and programmes we  are 
devoting a number of pages to those special friends 
and groups who have been with us on this journey and 
who we hope will continue to support CONTESA.  

It is only due to your support that CONTESA is able to 
continue to deliver its mission and vision to the or-
phans and the most vulnerable children in Zambia.   
You will be delighted to know that over 15,000 have 
been supported by CONTESA through the feeding, edu-
cation, sponsorships and vocational skills pro-
grammes.  
Despite challenges you have been there to pick us up to 
continue the work that lay ahead of us.  
 
Big Zikomo (Thanks) from all the trustees and most of 
all from the children. 

You are all invited to come and join us celebrate 
CONTESAôs 10

th
 Anniversary at the Verwood Method-

ist Church, Dorset, BH31 6DR on 18
th
 July 2015 com-

mencing at noon.  Please do join us, tell your friends 
and come and make the day special.  
 
The programme includes lunch, presentations, re-
dedication, auctions, raffles, bric-a-brac stalls, cream 
teas, music, videos, dancing and much more. 
  

 COME AND CELEBRATE WITH US on 18 July 2015  

CONTESA Celebrates 10th Anniversary  

   See page 8 for details of HK Launch 

Please, if you have any new or antique items suitable for our anni-
versary raffle or auction contact  Esnat,  Margaret, Rose, Roger 
or email CONTESA10@contesacharity.co.uk  

Please take the time to read this 
anniversary newsletter and please  
pass it on to friends and potential 
supporters, either hardcopy or via 
the website or email. We do not 
advertise, cold call or send beg-
ging letters we just rely on word of 
mouth through our wonderful net-
work of friends, supporters, do-
nors and online followers.  

               THANK YOU  


